Women of Fairmount Temple Fall Programs 2023

We are very excited to announce our upcoming programs for the first half of the year and hope you will join us! Most programs are free or low-cost and either in-person or virtual (depending on the presenters and the time of year). We send out monthly newsletter "eblasts" and reminder emails and you can follow us on Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/WomenFT). You'll also read about our programs in the Temple newsletter "Connections." If you have any questions or suggestions or if you'd like to volunteer on a committee, contact us! Ronna Kaplan, Co-President -- rskaplan1@gmail.com or 216-410-5162 Enid Yurman, Co-President -- enid.yurman@usa.net or 208-521-5725

DATE & TIME	PROGRAM
Tues., Sept 19, 11 am	Opening Luncheon at Alfredo's at the Inn, 780 Beta Drive, Mayfield
	Village. Entertainment: Debbie Darling
Tues., Oct. 3, Noon	Social in the Temple Sukkah
Tues., Oct. 10, 1 pm	"Women in History": One-woman show on Mary McLeod Bethune
Tues., Oct. 24, 1 pm	Schmoozing - Julianna Johnston Senturia, Temple Executive Director
Wed., Nov. 8, 6 pm	Dinner/tour of Maltz Museum's Holocaust exhibit: "The Girl in the Diary"
Tues., Nov. 14, 1 pm	Art Historian Felicia Stadelman: "Hidden Lives of Our Greatest Artists"
Tues., Dec. 5, 1 pm	Arnold Hirshon, University Librarian Emeritus, CWRU:
	"Broadway: Unsung Songs"
December TBD, 7 pm	Chanukah Party!
Tues., Dec. 19, 1 pm	Linda Sandhaus, Cleveland Museum of Art docent: "Jews and Art "

Our popular Virtual **Torah Study** with Diane Lavin, educational consultant, will start Tuesday, October 10, 2023, and continue most months on the second Tuesday at 11 a.m. Email dianelavin60@gmail.com to register.

Monthly **book discussions** (Monday night and Tuesday afternoon) and **film discussions will continue.** Email Ann Markoff at markoff2@sbcglobal.com or Sue Tucker at stucker1635@gmail.com for information on the Monday night group and Janice Hirshon jchirshon@gmail.com for information on the Tuesday afternoon book club and the film group.

Please consider joining the **Mitzvah** volunteers making dolls every Tuesday morning for Project ACT serving children who are homeless. Contact Debbie Lavin at debbielavin1@gmail.com if you'd like to help! We welcome your help with our other Mitzvah projects (Touch and Tell Books for children with visual impairments, vests for children with seizure disorders, or lap and baby blankets) which will be starting up again in October. Call Phyllis Berlas at 216-381-8738 for details.